
Beware of fraudulent calls from GLD’s
number
GLD’s phone number has been used by fraudsters targeting members of the
public.

Chevening Alumni Programme Fund
2020-21 for Turkey is now open
The Chevening Alumni Programme Fund (CAPF) applications are now open.

Edition 20: News from the Adjudicator
The latest newsletter from the Groceries Code Adjudicator (GCA), featuring
updates on her work with the retailers and GCA events.

Meet the Waitrose Limited Code
Compliance Officer
Find out how Waitrose Limited has embraced the Code and is making changes and
what the CCO hopes to achieve over the next 12 months.

Call for evidence: The work of
Presenting Officers
The Chief Inspector invites anyone with knowledge and experience of the Home
Office’s Presenting Officer function to submit evidence for his next
inspection.
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